
 

 

 

MAY ADMINISTRATIVE MEMBER OF THE MONTH 

Jane McClanahan 

We want to give huge 

congratulations to Jane 

McClanahan for being the 

administrative member of the 

month! We want to recognize 

her for the countless things 

she does at the station. She 

makes sure to provide her time 

and have an outstanding level 

of dedication to all she does. 

So, help us congratulate Jane 

on being our administrative 

member of the month! 

Here are a couple things about 

Jane and why she chose to be 

a member of St. Leonard! 

 

 
 

 

  

 We asked our members these 

following questions… 

  

 Why do you enjoy the 

department? 

Jane: “I love this department for many reasons. This history, the 

people and the unwavering “never quit” attitude. No matter how 

tough things get we are always going to come out on top. Who 

wouldn’t want to be a part of something like that?” 

 

 What do you enjoy most about 

volunteering? 

Jane: “Choosing one thing that I enjoy most about volunteering is 

impossible. But I believe the sense of making a positive impact, 

contributing to the community and the ability to help others make it 

a rewarding experience. I’ve served many years in the volunteer 

service in places like Mothers Against Drunk Driving (MADD) and 

being a Court Appointed Special Advocate (CASA)… But SLVFD by far, 

has my heart, and these people are my family.” 

 

 Why did you decide to 

Volunteer? 

Jane: “A pure desire to others, make a difference in my community 

and challenge myself to DO better and BE better.” 

 



 


